
July 16, 1996 

 

 

Mr. Peter J. DeMott 

133 Sheffield Road 

Ithaca, NY 14850 

 

Dear Mr. DeMott: 

 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your of July 3, 1996 letter to Timothy Wray regarding Col. Daniel 

Marvin. 

 

Thank you for writing to the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 


